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14/09/2018 
Dear Parents, 
 
What an amazing time we are all having in our fantastic Kindergarten! This week we have 
focused on making new friendships and becoming familiar with one another. The children 
have been very excited exploring their new outdoor environment with the balance bikes 
proving a huge hit. 
 
The Kindergarten were delighted to receive a visit from BGS Chair of Governors Gillian 
Winter this week. She was certainly impressed with our new provision. Gillian thoroughly 
enjoyed interacting with our pupils who also enjoyed meeting her. 
 
Thank you to the parents who attended our information evening on Wednesday 12th 
September, we hope you found this informative. Please remember we are always here to offer 
support and answer any questions you may have. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs C Howard 
 
Head of BGS Kindergarten 
 
 
Kindergarten pupils excited about new outdoor facilities 

 
 
The Kindergarten pupils have had lots of fun 
exploring the outdoors this week. 
 
They have had a café set up in their mud kitchen 
with the mud pie being a top hit. 
 
The children collected their own resources using 
soil, stones, sticks and an endless supply of mud.  
 
The children learnt how to follow instructions and 
count out the correct number of objects.  
 
We also encouraged taking turns and how to share 
our resources. 
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LETTERS 
 
BGS Development Evening - October 2018 
 
Kindergarten welcome letter 
 
Visit www.burygrammar.com/kindergarten-letters for all letters. 
 

NOTICES 
 
Kindergarten Information Evening for Parents 
 
We were pleased to welcome our new Kindergarten parents this week to our first Information 
Evening. It is always a pleasure to welcome new parents into school. Although we have a 
substantial list of ‘frequently asked questions’ and try to address all areas, we are pleased 
when parents contribute and feel comfortable to raise anything they may be thinking about. I 
am confident, we have reassured our new parents and we have some new ideas from them too! 
The children of course have settled in seamlessly, as we knew they would.  
 
Busy Bees Toddler Groups 
 
Our little visitors were raring to go again after the holidays which was lovely to see! With 
well-planned fun-filled activities for the children, parents manage to have coffee and cake 
whilst their littles ones are having great fun. It’s a real pleasure to welcome familiar faces 
alongside new families. What a great start to the Autumn term! 
 
Welly Walks 
 
Welly walks will start w/c 24th September on each Friday of the week. Children will need a 
pair of wellies in school by this date. All parents/carers are welcome. 
 
 
DIARY DATES 
 
DATE TIMES EVENT 
 
25/09/2018 
 

 
n/a 

 
School photographs 

 
26/09/2018 
 

 
n/a 

 
School photographs 

 
13-15 
November 
 

 
TBC 

 
Parents meetings held throughout the School day 

 
14/12/2018 
 

 
2-3pm 

 
Christmas Concert dress rehearsal – Kindergarten & Reception 
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17/12/2018 
 

2-3pm Christmas Concert performance – Kindergarten & Reception 
 

 
Visit www.burygrammar.com/calendar to see the full calendar. 
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